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Name

Virginia McGraw

Address

8055 Settle Court

Waldorf, MD 20603

Phone

(301) 643-0021

Email

ginnym147@comcast.net

Comment

I would like to urge all Commissioners to continue to include a Public Comment section during scheduled meetings. |
think it is extremely important for the general public to have an opportunity to share their concerns, issues, and/or
ideas during a public forum. Right now, there is no avenue in which to do so. It may be possible that other citizens
share the same concerns and as an elected official. | believe it is your responsibility to afford the community a
means to publicly communicate with you. | am not advocating for immediate responses from the Commissioners,
but for an open forum in order to express our concerns, etc. There should be a 2-3 minute limit for the speaker to
speak. | am also advocating for a set day and time when it will be held, for example, the second Tuesday of every
month at 4:30 p.m. Right now, the day and time varies and the website is not easily navigated. Therefore,

opportunities are lost for community members to speak. Please consider making a Public Forum section part of
scheduled Commissioner meetings in the future.
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Thank you,
Charles County, MD
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